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Letter of Appreciation 

We are glad to offer our sincere appreciation to "Mandarin School Chennai" (M/5 
School of Global Language service) for the excellent delivery of basic mandarin 
language training to our employee from 23/05/2018 to 15/02/2019 with a 
continuous effort to increase the learning attitude of employee. 

We would like to acknowledge the quality and enthusiasm of the trainer who has 
given his best effort to learn the language from zero base. 

We wish all the very best to M/s School of Global Language in their future 
endeavors. 

M/s School of Global Language services highly recommended for basic Chinese 
Language training. 

Thanks and Regards 

For and on behalf of 

NGC Transmission India Pvt.Ltd 

~ 
Authorized Signatory 
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